Olivia Glantz

From: Ada Molinoff <adsun@q.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 11:57 AM
To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: Sally Cook; Chuck Bennett
Subject: Salem Heights Ave., S. Subdivision
Ms. Glantz,

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on Case # SUB-ADJ19-02.

I am a 33-year resident of the south-Salem neighborhood targeted for the new subdivision.

While I recognize that infill-development is advocated in our city's accommodation to expanding population, I
am grieving, mourning the loss of my neighborhood as I have known it. Noise, traffic, and congestion

will replace the quiet, peaceful setting of these lovely, tree-lined lanes.

My experience of Salem, my quality of life here, will be irreparably damaged. On behalf of my neighbors and
myself, please find an alternative location for this development.

Ada Molinoff



